
PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

Cottonwood Heights City Council 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that a quorum of the Cottonwood Heights City 
Council may be present for the District 4, Town Hall Meeting with Councilmember 
Ellen Birrell, Thursday, October 10, 2024 from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM.  This event will be 
held at 2277 E Bengal Blvd.  

No official business will be conducted, or any official action taken. 

I certify that the foregoing City Council Notice was dated and posted Sept. 30, 2024. 

Maria Devereux, Deputy City Recorder 
 
Cottonwood Heights City, UT 
 
mdevereux@ch.utah.gov 
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